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Mrs Ruth Billingham 

Mrs Fiona Lowson

Headteacher

Comrie Primary School

Comrie

Crieff

PH6 2LN

Tel 01764 661450 Fax 01764 679912

Email headteacher@comrie.pkc.sch.uk
23rd Nov  2012
Dear Parent, 
Having heard the weather warnings for tomorrow, we would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that, should a similar situation develop, we will care for your children in the same way as we did on Monday.

You will be aware that on Monday we requested that all children were collected at the close of school. We would therefore ask you to please ensure that a nominated adult is able to collect your child at 3pm tomorrow.  In order to keep school phone lines free it would be helpful if you could send a note with your child to inform staff of any changes in normal collection arrangements. 
We also realise that some families have had to leave their homes and would respectfully request that, if this is the case, you inform the school of any changes to addresses or phone numbers at your earliest convenience.
Staff at the school will be available to help you in any way they can and are thinking of those who have been affected. 

Yours sincerely
Fiona M Lowson 
Joint Headteacher Comrie Primary 

